
AEA and Auburn School District 
Letter of Agreement 

Supplemental Athletics Schedule 
Girls Flag Football 

 
The Auburn Education Association and The Auburn School District agree to the following 
language additions as it relates to athletic coaches of Girls Flag Football. 
 
The WIAA announced recently that Girls Flag Football has been added as an official WIAA 
sport starting in the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
The Association and the District agree to add a Head Coach and Assistant Head Coach at the 
Group “C” category on the salary schedule. 

 
 
This agreement will go into effect September 1, 2025.  
 
Agreed to this 23rd day of April, 2025​ ​ Signed this 23rd day of April, 2025. 

FOR THE ASSOCIATION:​ FOR THE DISTRICT: 

 
 

​  
​ ​ ​  
Elaine Hogg, President ​ ​ Jon Young, 
Auburn Education Association​ Assistant Superintendent of Human ​​
​ ​ Resources 


